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admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

SPRING 1 ASSEMBLY 

Well done to all of our winners who 

were celebrated in our Achievers    

Assembly on Friday. We celebrated 

the value of Compassion as well as 

awards in the key skills of Phonics, 

Reading, Spelling, Handwriting, 

Maths/Arithmetic and Home Skills. 

Our winners are on the next page.  

 

 



KP  Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Values 

 

REC Phonics 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

1H Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

1E Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

2C Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

2GS Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values  

 Home Skills 

Thomas B 

Adam J 

Jack W 

 

Jacob E / Rosa D-L 

Esther O / Imogen L 

Harry M 

Lucy B / Theodore B 

 

 

Ava C 

Sofya B-D 

Aria S 

Frankie R 

Dominic K 

Jude W 

Noah C 

 

Reeva A 

Stanley K 

Oscar G 

Dheer D 

Jasper S 

Myrna M 

Jaxon H 

 

Arlo H 

Ella R 

Jake T 

Harrison H-G 

Ben C 

Pippa H 

Evie C 

 

Brooke L 

Maya P 

Ryan S 

Cian O’S 

Elijah S 

Ivy B 

Lucy H 

3J Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

3H Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

4G Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

4C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

5M Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

5SH Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

6R Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

6H Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

 

Bonnie B 

Sam F 

Sofia E 

Charlie S 

Annabelle R 

Adam K 

 

Charlotte Mc 

Oliver G 

Grace C 

Jace M 

Logan W 

Yousuf S-A 

 

Holly A 

Lucas N 

Ava H 

Henry B 

Evan J 

Isabelle R 

 

Josie B 

Ellis G 

Henry R 

Noah E-T 

Mason T 

Autumn M 

 

Maggie F 

Matilda B 

Reggie B 

Tylan H 

Alice C 

Olivia C 

 

Mila-Rose B 

Emily G 

Freddie M 

Amelie H 

Ruby S 

Sofia H 

 

Ted Mc 

Jason M 

Lucas T-S 

Maisie P 

Sera A 

Elsa M 

 

Harriet D 

Rako J 

Tate O’H 

Iris P 

Sophia H 

Ibrahim S 

SPRING 1 HALF TERM AMAZING ACHIEVERS 



CONTACTING SCHOOL 

To ensure smooth and effective communication between parents/carers 

and school, we would like to kindly remind you of the following protocol 

when reaching out to staff. 

 

Points of Contact 

If you have a concern or question about your child’s classroom            

experience or academic progress, please first reach out to the         

classroom teacher. The teacher is in the best position to address      

concerns related to, for example, homework, behaviour, and daily    

classroom activities. 

 

If the issue remains unresolved after speaking with the teacher, or if it 

relates to broader school policies or general enquiries, please contact 

the Phase Leader for Reception/Key Stage 1, Mrs Stout or Key Stage 

2 Phase Leader, Mr Heaton. If the enquiry relates specifically to SEND, 

EAL or Inclusion in general, please contact our Inclusion Lead, Mr Swire 

on gareth.swire@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk  

 

For unresolved concerns, the Headteacher, Paul Anderson is the final 

point of contact. 

 

Communication Methods 

Please make initial contact with the admin team in the school office. 

They can be contacted on 0161 483 4521 or                                        

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk. Please do not email class teachers 

directly. Staff emails are not available as a direct messaging tool for 

communication between the school community and school staff. If there 

is an unresolved concern the Headteacher can be contacted on 

headteacher@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk.  

 

If you would like to arrange a face-to-face meeting with the class teacher  

please request an appointment via email or phone to the school office. 

Our staff are dedicated to meeting with you, but it is important that 

meetings are scheduled in advance to ensure we can give you the          

attention you deserve. 

 

We ask that all interactions remain respectful and professional, as we 

aim to work together in the best interest of your child. We appreciate 

your cooperation in fostering a positive and productive relationship        

between home and school. 

 

We are here to support your child’s growth and development and look 

forward to continued partnership with you. Thank you for following 

these guidelines and for your ongoing support. 

mailto::gareth.swire@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk


RYAN IS RAISING FUNDS 

We would like to share something Ryan in 2GS is doing in the near   

future. He has secured himself a small stall at his sister's nursery for a 

craft event taking place on the 1st of March from 10am-2pm. He has 

made some Hama bead creations/magnets and is going to give all the 

money he raises to Moorfield to buy some books. What an  absolute 

star!  

 

NEON WALK 

Zaki (1H) and Jude (1E) completed the Neon Walk last weekend. They 

walked 3 miles for the Christie Hospital and raised an amazing £4000 

for the charity. Both boys were so proud and brought their medals in 

to share with the children in Year 1. Well done to both boys, a           

fantastic achievement. 



SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS 

Well done to the athletics team who came 

runners up in the Stockport wide             

competition, They will now take part in the 

Greater Manchester Schools Sportshall   

Athletic Finals at the Manchester Regional 

Arena on Monday 17th March. 

 

AND FINALLY … 

The Governors have agreed to the term dates for 2025/26 

which you will find on the following page. They will also be 

on the school website very soon.   

 

We finish for the half term holiday today and return to 

school on Monday 24th February 2025. Enjoy the break. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    

 

 

 

 

 

 








